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October 14, 1966

mrw . .

International Brotherhood of
Boilermakers, Iron Shipbullders,
Blacksmithe, Forgers and Helpers

400 1st Street, N, W.

Washington, D, C,

Dear Mr. 3

Thank you for your telegram expressing your
opposition to the provisions of S, 3010 relating to
the Maritime Adminlistration.

You will be interested to know that the conferees'
report on this measure deleted the provisions trans-
ferring maritime functions to the new Department of
Transportation.

The House and the Senate both agreed $o the
Conference Report on October 13, 1900, " ‘
With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

THOMAS J. DODD



